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verification form was May 13, 2020. On May 18, 2020, we processed aid payments to the 
students whose eligibility we verified using the online form (1,870 students). 
 
On May 21,2020, the Department of Education clarified that Title IV eligibility was not an 
enforceable stipulation for CARES grant funding. As a result, on June 9, 2020, we processed 
automatic grants for an additional 138 students that met CARES funding eligibility requirements 
under this new guidance. 

DETERMINATION OF AUTOMATIC AID AMOUNTS  
California State University issued guidance on April 24, 2020 that HEERF grants be based on 
each student’s documented financial need and in proportion to the financial difficulty faced as a 
result of COVID-19. The three primary categories included: 
 

• Students with the lowest income status who received maximum state and/or federal aid 
• Students with some financial need prior to the COVID-19 pandemic 
• Students without regard to prior state and/or federal aid received 

 




